NATIONAL FEDERATION OF THE BLIND OF MICHIGAN

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

 

 

October 7, 2014 

 

CONTACT:           Larry Posont, President: 313-727-3546, 

E-mail:  president@nfbmi.org                          

Terry Eagle, Convention Chairperson: 517-372-7552 
E-mail: convention@nfbmi.org   

Tech and tools fair offers solutions for people living with blindness & low vision  

Flint – The National Federation of the Blind of Michigan will host its first Tech and tools Fair for people who want to embrace technology in all of its fullness; while living with blindness and low vision; Friday, October 10th, from 4:00 to 6:00 p.m., at the Flint Holiday Inn Gateway 5353 Gateway Centre.  Participants will meet real people who are blind or have low vision; and who will share techniques, Technology and tools for living full, productive, independent lives in the sighted world.  Stations will feature demonstrations.

 

Everyone is invited.  There is no charge.  The Fair will be the kickoff event of the 45th annual convention of the National Federation of the Blind of Michigan, which will be held October 10-12 at the Flint Holiday Inn Gateway. 

 

ABOUT THE NATIONAL FEDERATION OF THE BLIND OF MICHIGAN

 

The National Federation of the Blind of Michigan is the oldest and largest organization of blind people in Michigan.  We are a membership organization with chapters in most major Michigan cities.  We are advocates for the rights of blind persons to live and work as first-class citizens side by side with our sighted fellow Michigan friends, colleagues and neighbors...  Among our activities are Michigan Newsline, which provides more than 300 newspapers and periodicals, job listings and TV schedules free of charge to persons with reading disabilities, scholarships for blind students, advocacy for blind employees and tenants.  The National Federation of the Blind of Michigan (www.nfbmi.org) is a non-profit organization under state and federal laws and accepts tax-deductible contributions.  For general questions contact:   publicrelations@nfbmi.org.

 

 
